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Liquor Commissioners

From: Tracey Covert, City Clerk
Date: January 8, 2010
Re: Ligquor Commission Hearing of January 12, 2010, located in the Conference

Room, 109 E. Olive St.

4:00 p.m. Request of Jamie Whitfield to allow moderate consumption of alcohol at her July
31, 2010 wedding reception to be held at Davis Lodge at Lake Bloomington.

Application of Kobe Steakhouse of Japan IL., Inc. d/b/a Kobe Japanese Steak &
Sushi, located at 401 N. Veterans Parkway #7 & 8, requesting an RAS liquor
license which would allow the sale of all types of alcohol by the glass for
consumption on the premises seven (7) days a week.

Change of Corporate Stockholder for CS Bloom, Inc., d/b/a Central Station Cafe,
located at 220 E Front St., currently holding an RAS liquor license liquor license

which would allow the sale of all types of alcohol by the glass for consumption on
the premises seven (7) days a week. Chad Ellington is now the sole stockholder.

cc: Legal Dept.
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